
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 32 –25th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Oversley Woods - On Wednesday Reception had a great day visiting Oversley Woods.  The children 
followed the paths into the woods, looking at the massive trees.  They even gave a few of them a 
hug! The children made bark and leaf rubbings, stickmen and made homes for animals before 
enjoying a picnic in the ferns.  
 
Class Photos - Please send in all orders by Tuesday 6th June. 
 
Music Tuition –Keyboard and Vocal lessons were held on Monday this week due to the training day 
on Friday. 
 
Year 3 Swimming – All children in Annette’s group need to bring their pyjamas each week. 
 
Sports Kit – Please return any school football/netball kit in a named bag to the school office. 
 
Clubs Update 

• Year 3/4 Tennis and Year 5/6 Boys Football have now finished.   
• Year 5/6 Ultimate Frisbee will start on Thursday 8th June, letters are available in the office. 
• Arts & Crafts is continuing after half term, places still available. 
• Year 5 ‘Click Clack’ Club with Bidford Library has now finished. 

 
Dates for Your Diary – 

• Teacher Training Days are on Friday 26th May and Monday 5th June. 
• Sports Day will be held on Thursday 29th June.  Reception & KS1 will be in the morning and 

KS2 in the afternoon.  The backup day in case of bad weather will be on Wednesday 12th July. 
• Parents Evenings will be held on Tuesday 11th and Thursday 13th July. 
• Year 6 Leaver Panto will be held on Tuesday 18th July in the afternoon. 
• Year 6 Leavers Service will be held in the morning on Friday 21st July. 

 
Book of the Week – Miss Butler’s class are reading ‘Gansta Granny’ by David Walliams. Ben’s 
Grandma is the most boring Grandma ever: all she wants to do is to play Scrabble, and eat cabbage 
soup. But there are two things Ben doesn't know about his grandma. 1) She was once an 
international jewel thief. 2) All her life, she has been plotting to steal the Crown Jewels, and now she 
needs Ben's help..... 
 
I hope you have a great half term and I look forward to seeing everyone on TUESDAY 6th June. 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Summer Fair Friday, 14th July 
The theme is… Beach Party! 

 

More details after half term but we have 
lots of new, exciting stalls and activities to 
make sure everyone has a great time at our 
Beach Party Summer Fair! 
 
An opportunity to get involved now… 
We would like to invite businesses and families 
to sponsor a stall for £25. This will pay for the 
materials, equipment, prizes or stock and allow 
the school to keep all the profit! We will 
advertise your business on the stall and also on 
our Facebook page. If you are interested, 
please contact us as below or by using the 
Bidford School BSA Facebook page. Thank you!
  

`The BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Laura and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Laura Simpson – Secretary (07712166158)

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


